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Dear valued Customer, 
 
Truck drivers of the Mexican Alliance of Carrier Organizations will go on strike Tuesday and Wednesday, 
demanding more road security and better working conditions in the country.  
 
The strike is scheduled to begin at 8 a.m. Central Time on Tuesday. It is expected to include blockades 
along main highways, potentially disrupting domestic and international freight shipments.  
 
Please be prepared for delays, because of this incident.  
 
Please reach out to your account manager or our customer service team in case of any questions or 
concerns regarding individual shipments. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
DHL Global Forwarding 
 

 

  

 

 

August 28th, 2023 

Customer Advisory Ocean Freight 
Mexico – Truckers plan nationwide strike  
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